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Allison, Rick

From: Nanette_Lupcho@eogresources.com
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2011 12:36 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: Re: LION CREEK 12-05H - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400142036) for EOG Resources

Thank you Rick.  
I concur with the following COA.  
 
Nanette Lupcho    
Regulatory Assistant  
EOG Resources  
(435) 781-9157  
 
 
 
From:        "Allison, Rick" <Rick.Allison@state.co.us>  
To:        <Nanette_Lupcho@eogresources.com>  
Date:        04/04/2011 11:16 AM  
Subject:        LION CREEK 12-05H - COGCC review Form 2A (Doc 400142036) for EOG Resources  

 
 
 
Hi Nanette, 

 

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the LION CREEK 12-05H well location in the SESE Sec5 T11N 

R64W, Weld County, and requests EOG Resources concurrence with the following Condition of Approval: “Notify Rick Allison 

(rick.allison@state.co.us) 48 hours prior to construction of the location.”  
   
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Form 2A.  
   
Best Regards,  
   
Rick Allison, P.G.  
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist  
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801  
Denver, CO 80203  
303-894-2100 ext 5102  
   


